
Could you help bring change to the lives of vulnerable children?  
That was the question set before us and now we have a powerful and moving 
evening of theatre and conversation to offer you. 
 

 
 
Home for Good is partnering with Riding Lights Theatre Company for a 
nationwide tour from May 2022.  
 
Each evening will combine a performance of the new short play My Place – a wonderfully 

engaging piece of dramatic story-telling – with an opportunity to hear about Home for 
Good and how each of us can play our part in transforming the lives of vulnerable children 
and young people. 
 
WHAT’S THE STORY OF MY PLACE? 
Both entertaining and thought-provoking, My Place follows the stories of four children in 
care. An individual child, a pair of siblings and an unaccompanied child refugee. They have 
different backgrounds and journeys, brought to life through a range of colourful story-
telling techniques, including song and spoken word. Each story highlights the need for all 
vulnerable children to have a safe, stable and loving home where they can thrive. 
  
WHO ARE HOME FOR GOOD? 
Home for Good is a charity that exists to find a home for every child who needs one. We 
hope to inspire and equip individuals and families to open their homes and hearts to 
children and teenagers through fostering, adoption and supported lodgings. We also 
resource churches to be a welcoming and supportive community for all families who care 
for vulnerable children and advocate on their behalf at all levels of government. Home for 
Good is thrilled to have this opportunity to join with Riding Lights in presenting My Place. 
 
WHY A PLAY? 
Watching a play unfold engages the imagination in a vivid way and is more immediate 
than video. It allows you to place yourself in another person’s shoes, to think about issues 
from a new perspective, perhaps even to think about things you have never considered 
before. Riding Lights has over 40 years of professional experience doing just this in 
theatres, schools, prisons, cathedrals, churches and community centres across the UK. 
 
WHO IS THIS EVENT FOR? 
Everyone! Any individual who cares about children, has a passion for justice and 
compassion for our society’s most vulnerable would be inspired by this event. We hope 
that many people will gain a better understanding of the experience of young refugees and 
children in care. The play is suitable for teenagers and adults but not recommended for 
younger children. 


